
 

 
THE BOROUGH OF WATFORD  

 
STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING 

 
THE BOROUGH OF WATFORD (VARIOUS ROADS, WATFORD) (PROHIBITION 

OF WAITING) ORDER 2021 
 

 
 
The implementation of the proposed waiting restrictions within the above named order   
are necessary for the following reasons: 
 
• For avoiding danger to persons or other traffic using the road or any other road 

or for preventing the likelihood of any such danger arising, through restricting 
parking around junctions.  
 

• For preserving or improving the amenity of the area through which the road 
runs. 
 

• To ensure roads do not become over congested with parked vehicles causing 
difficulty for statutory and emergency service vehicles navigating the road 
 

 
The Council reserves the right to produce an amended or further statement in the 
context of any public enquiry or judicial proceedings to these proposals. 
 
 
Andy Smith  
Head of Transport & Infrastructure 
Watford Borough Council 
 
 
 


